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Key, Lori

From: Christine Sefein 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 1:53 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Read At Meeting

Supervisor, 
In our schools, our rights to our health, our bodies, and personal decision-making as outlined by the constitution 
are being gravely threatened.  
 
On April 8th, the State of California told the media that they are NOT mandating vaccination passports for 
venues in the state, and yet, on April 13th, in your board meeting, you showed a slide (#15) in Covid update 
indicating the County was issuing mandates for proof of vaccination “Vaccine Passports” for venues, or every 
person having to be tested. 
 
This is illegal and will not be accepted by the people of Ventura County. I request you proclaim through a 
resolution that the County will NOT mandate any proof of vaccination, vaccine passports, or testing for any 
activity, public or private, indoors or outdoors, of any size group, for any person. 
This is not a state position. The best way to prove your stance is through a resolution protecting our first 
amendment right to privacy under HIPAA laws, and that no testing, proof of vaccination, or vaccine passports 
are required for participation. 
 
As a professor in academia, this is direct hypocrisy by the academic system that encourages free thought, free 
speech, and free choice regarding health. I  implore you as our leaders to restore our rights by pushing back 
against this agenda that seeks to confiscate our free will and abide by the State's position.  
Thank you for taking the oath to protect our Constitution.  
  
Warmly, 
Christine Sefein, MA, LMFT 

 


